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DATE:

TO:

FROM:

RE:

December 6, 2002

Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services

Division of Economic Regulation Daniel CQ
Docket No. 021066-WS - Investigation into Proposed Sale of Florida Water Services

Corporation

Please add to the docket file the attached December 5. 2002 letter from Bruce Culpepper to Patti

Daniel requesting an extension of time to file response to staffs questions and add Mr. Culpepper

to the list of interested persons.

Thank you.

Attachments

cc: Office of General Counsel ilolley
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December 5, 2002

Via Facsimile: 850413-6809

Ms. Patti Daniel

Public Service Commission

Division of Economic Regulation

Capital Circle Office Center

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0865

Re: Docket No-: 021066-WS - Investigation into Proposed Sale of Florida Water Services

Corporation

Dear Ms. Daniel:

Our law firm represents the Florida Water Services Authority. I have just received your November

22, 2002 request for information from the Authority concerning the proposed purchase of assets from Florida

Water Services Corporation. Because of the extraordinary crush of requests that the Authority is handling it

has been difficult to complete your requests by the suggested date. Pursuant to our telephone conversation of

this morning, I hereby request on behalf of the Authority a one week extension on our time in which to

respond to your questions. I believe that the additional time granted will be sufficient to completely answer the

questions which you posed.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. If you have any additional questions or actions,

please include me on the information list.

Sincerely,

Bruce Culpepper
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